From: Kirsten Arnold

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 8:19:39 AM

Kirsten Arnold
6 olde woode road
Salem, NH 03079

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Those who know what's going on know how this will affect our beautiful NH scenery. Those who don't
voice their thoughts are probably not directly affected and won't voice their opinion until it's too late.

Please reconsider building this underground. Nature is that important to us, it's evident that you'd get

your investment back in the short run while keeping hundreds of thousands of NH residents happy.

Sincerely,
Kirsten Arnold
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